
Technology you trust.  People you know. 

 

ATTACHMENT A 



Attn: Jeanne Bell 
Allstream Number Administrator  
18110 SE 34th St, Building One, Suite 100 
Vancouver, WA 98683 

Dear Jeanne, 

 is requesting a reserved block of phone (DID – direct inward dialing) numbers to renumber 
our phone numbers to coincide with their historical extension numbers.  
The goal is to have employees numbers match the last 4 digits of the DID.  This new block of numbers 
will allow us to provide consistency  

  

It is important that all phone numbers have a consistent NPA and  for consistency 
and use with our phone system.  We are requesting the following blocks of numbers: 

 

It is our intent to return all our existing telephone numbers after an eighteen month redirect of the 
number. 

Sincerely yours, 

 
 




